
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bro Secretary  

Tercentenary Celebration 2017  

I am sure you will have seen in the latest issue of Y Dalaith the many and varied events taking place in the South Wales 

province and beyond across the next 12 months 

Amongst the key events will be the national Celebration Meeting at the Royal Albert Hall on October 31st next year  

Immediately following this will be a gala dinner across the Thames at the Battersea Evolution – transport between venues 

will be available  

Tickets for each will be in huge demand and we as a province have a limited allocation  

The evening dinner will cost £135 per head and early booking is encouraged to avoid disappointment  

To book places at either or both marquee occasions brethren are encouraged to confirm their intention to our 

Tercentenary Officer, W Bro Kevin Hearne at 300celebs@southwalesmason.com without delay – certainly before 

November 30th  

Alternatively he can be contacted on his new mobile no which is 07917 417007 

Could I ask that you please indicate your requirements without delay as when the places are gone – they really will be gone 

with extra places unlikely 

Should there be sufficient demand provision of coaches may be arranged  

As you can imagine the Provincial Grand Master and Executive are eager that as a province each brother gets the chance to 

book their place to enjoy what will surely be a milestone day in our rich history  

Please can you ensure that all brethren of your Lodge receive this important information – perhaps during the third rising 

at your next meeting 

Yours sincerely and fraternally 

 

Kevin Hearne 

P Pr J G W  

Tercentenary Officer  
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